[bookmark: _MailOriginal]From: Gamette, Matthew 
Sent: Saturday, December 8, 2018 11:17 AM
Subject: ISPFS Volatiles Discipline Changes at Pocatello Lab


Dear Chief, Sheriff, or Evidence Technician,

Please forward to your staff handling evidence or ISPFS laboratory issues.

Idaho State Police Forensic Services constantly evaluates case allocation for our three laboratories.  This evaluation by the lab is to best match the resources of the lab system with the services being requested state-wide.  Beginning January 2, 2019, the Pocatello lab will resume the analysis of blood alcohol samples.  Customers who currently submit their controlled substance cases to the Pocatello lab will now send their blood alcohol cases to Pocatello as well.  Please contact Rachel Cutler (ISPFS Pocatello Laboratory Manager) with any questions rachel.cutler@isp.idaho.gov or (208) 239-9901.  Thank you for asking your staff to make the appropriate submission adjustments.  

I have also included a new organizational chart for our staff so you will know where to contact us.  

Matthew Gamette, M.S., C.P.M.
Laboratory System Director
Idaho State Police Forensic Services 
208-884-7217
matthew.gamette@isp.idaho.gov
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